
Statement of Interest – ADA Delegate at Large 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

First, thank you for taking the time to consider my application. As a newer dentist and 

member in the profession, it can be quite easy to think that my opinion may not carry the same 

weight as the more experienced professional. However, that is far from the opposite of what I’ve 

experienced with the North Carolina Dental Society. This pattern of thinking is very common 

amongst the younger professionals and that is exactly what I hope to change with this position. 

Being involved in discussions about the future of our profession is of utmost importance to me 

but most importantly, I want to show other young dentists that their opinion does matter, and 

they can make a difference this early in their career.  

 

 

 

Victoria H. McGowen, DMD, MS 

 


